g‘ CO-OPERATIVE

Tuesday October 2™, 2012
BY E-MAIL

Ontario Energy Board

P.0O. Box 2319

27th. Floor, 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario

MA4P 1E4

Telephone: 416-481-1967

Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Re: Board Proceeding EB-2012-0072

Dear Ms. Walli,

Attached is correspondence sent to Minister Bentley for consideration of the challenges Ag
Energy Co-operative Ltd. and its members residing in the Alymer, Ontario area have as it

pertains to dealings with the natural gas utility NRG.

On behalf of Ag Energy Co-operative Ltd., we are forwarding this to you as possible reference
material for the OEB Board Proceeding EB-2012-0072.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at your convenience.
Sincerest thanks in advance for any consideration you may provide.

Yours truly,
&L%W ( Zﬁgg

Rose Marie Gage
Chief Executive Officer,
Ag Energy Co-operative Ltd.

Ag Energy Co-operative Ltd.
From the office of Rose Marie Gage, Chief Executive Officer
45 Speedvale Avenue East, Guelph, ON N1H 1J2 Direct 519-780-3271



